
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 11 By Councillor Young for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 19 
November 2020 

   

Extracurricular activities 

Prior to the October break, councillors and parents were 

assured that outdoors sports would start being reintroduced 

after the holiday. 

Question (1) How many schools are offering their facilities to community-

led or privately-run sports groups and when this start? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many community-led and privately-run sports groups 

have asked for access to school outdoor facilities but this 

has not yet been granted? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Where access is still not yet permitted, what are the reasons 

for the delay and when will access resume? 

Answer (3)  

 
 

 


